
TO THE HONOURABLE THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF MANITOBA: 

 

 

Your Standing Committee on MUNICIPAL AFFAIRS presents the following as its Second 

Report. 

 

Your Committee met on Monday, August 14, 2000 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 255 of the 

Legislative Building to consider the Consolidated Financial Statements of North Portage 

Development Corporation (Operating as The Forks North Portage Partnership) for the years ended 

March 31, 1999 and March 31, 2000. 

 

Mr. Jim August, Chief Executive Officer and Mr. Bill Norrie, Chairperson of the Board and 

Mr. Paul Webster, Chief Financial Officer provided such information as was requested by Members 

of the Committee with respect to the Consolidated Financial Statements of North Portage 

Development Corporation (Operating as The Forks North Portage Partnership). 

 

Your Committee reports that it has considered the Consolidated Financial Statements of 

North Portage Development Corporation (Operating as The Forks North Portage Partnership).for the 

years ended March 31, 1999 and March 31, 2000  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of which is respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Marianne Cerilli              Chairperson 
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